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For Immediate Release  May 20, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Target Store Burglary 
 
On May 18, 2019 at 6:00 am, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office arrived to a Burglary at the Target 
located at 1100 Lake Woodlands Drive, The Woodlands Texas.  During the investigation, it was learned 
two suspects broke the glass of the front doors and made their way to the electronics department where 
they broke into the Apple products display. 
 
The suspects are seen via store video surveillance wearing masks in attempt to hide their faces.  One 
suspect was wearing all black clothing with a hoodie, and the second suspect was wearing black and gray 
with a hoodie.  Video footage from the store’s parking lot shows a gray or green 4-door sedan vehicle 
circling the parking lot prior to the incident.   
 
If you are able to help identify the suspects or vehicle in the attached photos, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case number 19A158866.  To remain 
anonymous and possibly earn a reward- you can contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP 
[7867]. 
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https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff
https://nextdoor.com/agency/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/?i=ncymjjjnntqxndbgsyhj


 

Page 1 
 

 

 

 

May 20, 2019                   MCTXSheriff Investigates Target Store Burglary 


